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SPECIAL POINTS OF INTEREST: 

 

• Office messages 

• Upcoming Happenings 

• Winter Gear 

• Angel Tree 

• Food Drive 

• Spirit Week 

 

 

K e n a i  P e n i n s u l a  B o r o u g h  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  

Principal:  Jason Williams  

https://kpbsd.org/schools/redoubt/ 

 
 

Our Angel Tree is still in need of Angels. 
We have quite a few families that are still in 
need.  If you would like to help in any way, 

please visit our FB page to access the link, as it 
will not let me share it here. 

You may deliver the gifts to the office. 
Please delivery your items by December 11th. 
All gifts must have the child’s number in the 
bag or on the item.  Please do not wrap items, 

wrapping paper will be provided 
 for each family.   

No gift certificates. 
 

 



Student Messages/Absences 
Dear Redoubt Parents, 

ALL parents must call or email the office with student messages or to excuse their child from school.  Please do not Dojo 

your teacher regarding messages or absences.  All information must go through the office.  We try very hard to keep 

everyone safe and going home according to everyone’s plans.  When the office is unaware of changes in plans, it 
makes it difficult at the end of the day for dismissal.  

If calling after 2:45, please leave a message as all calls go to voicemail.  

 

Please visit Redoubt Elementary’s School Blog  or Facebook page for current happenings. 

 

UPCOMING HAPPENINGS  

AT REDOUBT 

 

 

DECEMBER 

 

12/8    

Early Release 

 

12/18-1/2 

Christmas Vacation 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure your child is coming to school with proper winter gear.  

Winter hat, gloves, winter jacket, snow pants  

and snow boots. 

No shorts, slippers or sandals please.  

We are noticing students dropped off before school opens in the morning with no winter coat, hat or gloves.   

The office is offering them either a coat or a blanket, 

 so please make sure if you are dropping off your child to wait outside in the mornings, that they 

are dressed properly for the weather. 

 

“CAN” STRUCTION Food Drive 

 

Our food drive is well under way! 

The food drive will run through December 13th. 

Judging will take place the following day. 

 

Each class will “can” struct their masterpiece in their class-

room and they will be judged by community members. 

 

We will have two winning classes.  One from the primary 

wing and one from the intermediate wing. 

 

Each  winning class will receive a pizza lunch! 

 

All proceeds will go towards our local Food Bank  

in Soldotna. 

 

Please donate only non perishable food items. 

 

 

MERRY  

CHRISTMAS 

https://kpbsd.org/schools/redoubt/
https://www.facebook.com/RedoubtElementary

